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Owners of the wreck “Ros na Riogh” 
Lying at the Old Quay, Newlyn Harbour. 
 
 
Notice of Wreck Removal & Destruction 
 
 
To whom it may concern, 
 
In exercise of statutory powers under section 56 of the Harbours, Docks and Piers 
Clauses Act 1847, byelaw 27 of the Newlyn Pier & Harbour Byelaws 1908, and section 
252 of the Merchant shipping Act 1995, notice is hereby given of the Commissioners’ 
intention to remove and destroy the above named wreck. 
 
This wreck will be removed from the Old Quay and broken up for disposal on or after 
the 15th July 2023. 
 
 
 
 
By order, 
 
 
 
 
Captain J Poynter,  
Harbour Master. 
30th June 2023. 


